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November - December 2024 

 
Then Samuel took a stone, and set it between Mizpeh and Shen, and called the name of it Ebenezer, saying, Hitherto hath 
the Lord helped us. (1 Samuel 7:12) 
 
Dear Pastor and Brothers: 
We greet you warmly, trusting the Lord that you are all well. Let me begin by expressing our profound thanks for all of your 
support in 2024. We know that it hasn't been easy, but we can all thank the Lord for the faithfulness that He has shown to 
all of us. We desire that this year God might continue to use you and give us the strength to accomplish His will of reaching 
Mexico and the world. 
 

November: At the beginning of this month we had an activity for the children. As we know, the whole world celebrates 
Halloween, and we wanted to remind the children that they have a living God, not a dead one.  We received an invitation to 
attend a conference in Texcoco and we thank God that we could go along with others from the church. We want the church 
to be fed by the Word of God, and attending these conferences is always a blessing. We continue sharing the gospel in our 
city. In the last months, two families have been attending the church and will soon be baptized. At the end of the month, we 
celebrated Thanksgiving. We were able to meet with other missionaries and enjoy a shared meal. We had a great time, but 
most of all, we expressed our gratitude to the Lord for the opportunity to serve Him. 

 
December: The last month of the year is always filled with activities, and we began with an event for the women. God has 
maintained unity in this group, especially in light of the fact that many of the sisters are struggling with unsaved husbands. 
But they have remained faithful to the Lord. The children also had a meeting at the end of the year. We brought them to a 
park where they played, ate, and had a lot of fun. It is always good to see our children smile. We decided to take some time 
as a church and get out of the city for a time of relaxation, food, and games. We thank the Lord for the good spirit that exists 
within the church. Every Sunday of the month the choir performed a cantata in a public park where we could share the 
message of the Lord. Some asked for information about the church and we're trusting that we will soon see more visitors.  

 
Prayer Requests: • For the spiritual growth of the church ▪ For male leader in the church ▪ For the new converts ▪ A car for 
the church ▪ For a meeting place for the church ▪ For wisdom and direction in our lives ▪ For the youth group ▪ For provision 
for Andrea's college costs ▪ Next month family conference. 


